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January 13, 2021 

 

Brothers and Sisters: 

  

On behalf of our entire membership, the Executive Board has been 

requesting that DOCCS and NYS Agencies work with NYSCOPBA in an 

effort to develop a plan that would allow for our members that wish to 

receive a COVID-19 vaccination to be vaccinated at your local facility.  

From our perspective, based upon the sheer number of our members and the 

various locations where they live, creating a plan that would allow for 

vaccination at our worksites makes the most sense.  At this point it is 

unclear whether this plan will come to fruition despite our repeated 

requests.  Therefore, the Executive Board is suggesting that all members 

who wish to be vaccinated  utilize the attached link to begin the process of 

signing up for a vaccination.  If the Department and Agencies adhere to our 

request and agree to work with us to develop the plan explained above, we 

will let the membership know.  

  

https://am-i-eligible.covid19vaccine.health.ny.gov/ 
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